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Talking points
1. Republican Jeb Bush 
stumbled when he was asked if
he would have invaded Iraq in 
2003  'knowing what we know 
now.” How did he answer the 
question and what did he say 
in the following days?

2. What does Clay Bennett's 
cartoon say about politicians' 
changing statements on Iraq?

3. What does Bob Englehart 
say about politicians who 
supported the Iraq War?

4. Was the Iraq War a 
mistake? Why or why not?

5. Are we too quick to fight?

Between the lines
"I interpreted the question 
wrong, I guess. . . Clearly 
there were mistakes made 
as they related to faulty 
intelligence.” - Jeb Bush.
http://onpolitics.usatoday.com/2015/05/12
/jeb-bush-gets-hit-over-the-iraq-war/

Additional resources
More by Clay Bennett
http://editorialcartoonists.com/cartoon/bro
wse.cfm/BenneC

More by Bob Englehart
http://www.cagle.com/author/bob-
englehart/

Association of American
Editorial Cartoonists
http://editorialcartoonists
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